
Media 
Advisory 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
May 2, 2025 
RE:  Middle School Battle of the Books Takes Place May 7 
 
Media are invited to attend the eighth annual middle school Battle of the Books at 9:15 a.m. on May 7 at 
RVS’ Education Centre (2651 Chinook Winds Drive SW). During this event, ten teams from schools in Airdrie, 
Cochrane and Chestermere will go head-to-head to test their knowledge of a selection of books. 
 
Please RSVP by emailing Senior Communications and Engagement Officer, Jennifer Thompson to confirm your 
attendance. 
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For more information, contact:    
Jennifer Thompson 
Senior Communications and Engagement Officer 
jethompson@rockyview.ab.ca 
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